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I stand with the farmers and the community that is opposed to factory farming moving 

into Oregon.  It will be very destructive of our environment and bad for Oregon 

farmers.  I believe that amendment -3 does not offer enough protection from 

industrial chicken operations moving into the community.  I do support moving the -1 

Amendment out of committee. 


